
SMITH-COTTON HIGH SCHOOL

DROP OFF/PICK UP DIRECTIONS



SCHS Parents,

We look forward to having students back on campus August 30th.  To ensure a smooth first

morning, we wanted to remind everyone of our dropoff and pickup procedures for car

riders. ALL drop offs/pickups will be done in the south lot.  Car riders will not be able to

enter on Tiger Pride Ave.  The only access available to the south lot will be from Sacajawea

Ave.  Vehicles will enter and continue movement in a counterclockwise direction. (See Map)

If the line of vehicles becomes too long to continue in a fluid manner, Lane’s A, B, or C may

be used to fill in (see blue lines).  All traffic will be expected to move in the counterclockwise

motion depicted on the map.  School security will be posted in the south lot to assist with

traffic.  Please follow their directions.


